
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

P L A N N I N G   C O M M I S S I O N   R E G U L A R   M E E T I N G 
 

C I T Y   O F   M A N H A T T A N   B E A C H 
 
 
 

The December 11, 2019 regular meeting of the Planning Commission of 
the City of Manhattan Beach, has been CANCELLED. 
 
The next adjourned meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled on 
December 25, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in City Council Chambers, located at 
City Hall, 1400 Highland Avenue, Manhattan Beach, California.  
 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Jeff Gibson 
Secretary to the Planning Commission                                          

/s/Jeff Gibson 


